
Mary Doll 
 

As a concerned citizen I am profoundly concerned about the water supply for Tucson and SW
Arizona. My daughter is already looking for a place to move to when she retires, believing that the
water supply will continue to be a serious problem here, one she wants to avoid. 

The mining operation would begin with groundwater pumping, an outrageous waste of water, and
destructive to the landscape. I cannot believe the blindness of those who make the decisions, and
beg you to rethink this decision.


